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March 5, 2018 
 

 
 
 
School Administrators and Faculty, 

 

 

 

The NCRHA is hosting the National Collegiate Roller Hockey Championships on April 
11-15, 2018 at the Southwest Youth Arena in Fargo, North Dakota.  Games span from 
Wednesday morning at 7am to Sunday afternoon.  Many teams are traveling on 
Tuesday, due to flight availability.  
 

As a member of the NCRHA staff and former student athlete, I fully understand the 
importance of regular class attendance, especially for student athletes.   
 

We ask for your understanding in allowing students to be excused from lecture/lab 
sessions during this week in order to be able to make the trip with the student 
organizations they have been dedicated to for the entire year. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 

Brennan Edwards 

Executive Director 

National Collegiate Roller Hockey Association 

ED@ncrha.org 
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